
   Meet Our Church Staff:  

Rev. Mack McDowell, Senior Pastor 

jsmcdowell@umcsc.org 

Rev. Meegian Gossard, Assoc. Pastor 

magossard@umcsc.org 

Todd Handell, Youth Pastor 

todd@lexumcsc.com 

   Heather Connor, Children’s Pastor 

heather@lexumcsc.com 

Bonnie Pruitt, Director, Chancel Choir 

Bonniepruittlexumc@gmail.com 

Ken Robbins, Organist  

kenbearken@msn.com 

Lessie Polk, Children/Youth Choir Director 

lespolk@aol.com  

Diane Crosby, CUMCA, Administrator 

dcrosby@lexumcsc.com  

Sunshine Tucker, Preschool Director 

sunshine@lexumcsc.com  

    
Watch livestreaming @ www.lexumcsc.com 

 

 

The flowers on the altar in the traditional service 

are given to the glory of God and in memory of 

Robert & Grace Hicks by their children. 

 

Zoom Bible Study 

Join Pastor Mack on Zoom each Tuesday 

evening at 7:00pm for his weekly Zoom Bible 

Study! Each study is based on the previous 

Sunday’s traditional service! Please be on the 

lookout for the Zoom link in the Tuesday church 

emails or call the church office to have the link 

sent to you.  

Peace With Justice  

TODAY 

Gifts on Peace with Justice Sunday fund 

programs that advocate for peace and justice in 

the United States and around the world. These 

programs empower United Methodists to speak 

out for removing structures and systems that 

harm God’s children globally. Please consider 

giving to this worthy cause by writing “Peace 

with Justice” in the memo section of your check. 

 

Church Offices Closed 

The church offices will be closed on 

Monday, May 27 in observance of the 

Memorial Day holiday. Please remember, 

honor, and celebrate those who have served and 

are still serving our country. God bless America!  

 

Nursery Workers Needed! 

We are in need of 2 nursery workers, particularly 

for the 9:45-Noon time frame on Sunday 

mornings but occasionally for additional dates 

when available. So, if you enjoy spending time 

with little ones sharing God's love through play 

and are interested in applying, please email 

either Diane, dcrosby@lexumcsc.com, or 

Heather, heather@lexumcsc.com. All persons 

must meet safe sanctuary requirements and 

complete safe sanctuary training, if not already 

current on their training.  
 

Playground Fund 

The Trustees have been doing a lot of work on 

our playground! We’ve pulled out some bushes, 

put down some playground mulch, gated off an 

area for our 1 & 2 yr. olds, and repaired some 

equipment. There are still some things that need 

to be done. Please help us by giving to the 

Playground Fund if you feel led. Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Preschool Teacher Needed! 

The LUMC preschool is in need of 1 teacher for 

the 2024/2025 school year to help out in the 

one’s class. If you are interested, contact 

Sunshine Tucker, Preschool Director, 

at sunshine@lexumcsc.com   

 

Receptionists Needed 

Can you spare about 2 hours to be a volunteer 

receptionist? You may work any day of the week 

from 11:30am-1:30pm. Duties include 

answering the phone, greeting and helping those 

who enter the building, and/or light office work. 

If interested, please call the church office or 

contact dcrosby@lexumcsc.com  We need 

YOU! 

 

New Bible Study 

This summer, join us for "CONTEXT" by Josh 

Scott. This 6-week study begins Monday, June 

17th from 6:30pm-7:30pm in room MC106. We 

will explore the chapters behind the verses we 

know by heart. Heather Connor is the facilitator. 

Sign up at the QR code below: 

 

 

Alpaca Shoebox 

This churchwide project supports the 

Samaritan’s Purse Operation Christmas 

Child ministry. For the month of June, please 

consider  donating the following: drawstring 

backpacks, small purses/carry bags, 

caps/hats/visors, flashlights with batteries, small 

calculators. The collection cart is in the hallway 

outside of Pastor Mack’s office. 

 

Prime Timers Lunch 

You are invited to join the Prime Timers for 

lunch on Tuesday, June 4 at the Mediterranean 

Cafe´ on Main St. at 11:30am. Please contact 

Sammie Brown at sbrown8885@sc.rr.com or 

803-351-0784 to make your reservation. 

Tuesday Evening Service 

Join us each Tuesday evening at 6:30pm in the 

sanctuary for a traditional worship service! 

Assoc. Pastor, Rev. Meegian Gossard, will 

preach and lead the service. You are invited to 

attend especially if you missed Sunday worship! 

Dress is casual. 

 

Children’s Corner 

There will be NO Children’s Programming 

tonight but we’ll see you at the park next 

Sunday! Happy Memorial Day! 

 

Children's Sunday School teachers are needed 

for the Summer Months! Sign up via the QR 

code on the back of the bulletin or reach out to 

Heather Connor.  
 

Sunday, June 2nd - 5-6:30 PM: Summer in 

the Park Programming @ Virginia Hylton 

Park: Get ready for summer fun at a local park! 

Join us for a short lesson, playtime, and 

fellowship for the whole family. Don't forget to 

bring a picnic and invite your friends for some 

summer fun in the sun. 

 

Able to help with summer camp? Lots of 

opportunities: decorating before camp, helping 

with snacks, or being with students. Won't you 

join us? Contact heather@lexumcsc.com  
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